SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshep and Finance Committee - APRIL 23. 2013

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and a Finance Committee meeting at 6:30
p.m. on Tuesday, April 23,2013 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library.
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Minutes
WORKSHOP

Teacher/administrator evaluation and school board correspondence were discussed. The
Policy Committee will review the policy on school board correspondence at a future
meeting.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Adjourned 9:16 p.m.

Respectfull y submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



